
The Editorial 

 

I am pleased to present you the Vol. 2, Issue 2 of “Management Quest,” 

the Journal published by Remsons Center for Management Research, 

Durgadevi Saraf Institute of Management Studies. An International 

Conference on the theme “Management in Twenty 20: Opportunities and 

Challenges” was scheduled by Remsons Center for Management Research 

in the month of March 2020. We received a large number of submissions 

for presentation in the Conference. Due to the prevailing pandemic 

situation, the event had to be postponed. The New Normal left us in a tight 

spot. However, we were equally excited at the opportunity of reviewing 

the submitted manuscripts for possible consideration in our Journal. 

Accordingly, we shortlisted a select few of the submitted articles after a 

rigorous process of blind peer review and independent evaluation by the 

Jury. The inclusion of the papers in this issue reflects diversity in schools 

of thought, representation of sectors and managerial issues and challenges. 

We have curated those select papers in this issue. We would be equally 

delighted if you enjoy reading the articles contributed by our team of 

authors. Looking forward to meeting you soon in our next issue. Till then, 

stay healthy and stay safe.   

 

Dr. Sumana Chaudhuri 

Associate Professor, DSIMS 

 


